
Medford School Committee
Medford, Massachusetts 02155

MEMORANDUM

TO: All Interested Parties

FROM: Paul Ruseau, Chair of Rules & Policy Subcommittee
Jenny Graham, Member
Melanie McLaughlin, Member

POSTING DATE: November 7, 2022

MEETING DATE: November 9, 2022

RE: Rules & Policy Subcommittee Meeting

Please be advised that on Wednesday, November 9, 2022 from 4:00 to 5:30 PM, there will be a
Rules & Policy Subcommittee meeting held through remote participation via Zoom.

The meeting can be viewed through Medford Community Media on Comcast Channel 22 and Verizon
Channel 43 at 4:00 p.m.  Since the meeting will be held remotely, participants can log or call in by using
the following link or call-in number:

Join Zoom Meeting
https://mps02155-org.zoom.us/j/95409931345

Meeting ID: 954 0993 1345
One tap mobile
+13017158592,,95409931345# US (Washington DC)
+13092053325,,95409931345# US

Dial by your location
+1 301 715 8592 US (Washington DC)
+1 309 205 3325 US

Find your local number: https://mps02155-org.zoom.us/u/aiCeF098h

https://mps02155-org.zoom.us/j/95409931345
https://mps02155-org.zoom.us/u/aiCeF098h


Additionally, questions or comments can be submitted during the meeting by emailing
pruseau@medford.k12.ma.us. Those submitting must include the following information:

1) Your first and last name
2) Your Medford street address
3) Your question or comment

AGENDA

As approved by the committee on May 16, 2022 (2022-35): The Rules and Policy Subcommittee will review

The Wellness Policy (ADF) for K-8 students be sent to the Rules and Policy Subcommittee for revision and that

it be revised as necessary to ensure unrestricted free play recess is available to all K-8 children daily as part of

their social and emotional wellbeing.  The curtailing of unrestricted free play recess shall be tracked.  This

information shall be returned to the School Committee twice each year and be disambiguated by school, grade,

gender, race, disability, and socioeconomic status. The subcommittee shall invite at least one teacher and

administrator from grades K-5 and 6-8, as well as the director of student services or her designee, to ensure

their views are considered.  The current policy and recommended revised policy will be returned to this

committee no later than our first meeting in November of 2022.


